
The project of Origin of Slovenes and Europeans 
 

is inviting you on a presentation about the new scientific  

discoveries in the field of linguistics and history  

of the Slovenes and the other Europeans 

which will be held on 

 

 

June 7th, 2018 
13:50 - 17:00 

in the hall of Slovenska matica, 1st floor, address 

Kongresni trg 8, L
j

ubl
j

ana 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear 

Slovene and European 

  

We all know that archeological, historical and linguistic interpretations of our past are 

many times in contradiction with already known or newly discovered revelations. 

Indubitable understanding of the obsolete and outmoded scientific dogmas, frequently do 

not lead to theirs revision. The reason for conservative behavior usually does not lay in 

the lack of expert knowledge, but, what history teaches us well, in the cessation of time 

that is practicing by the ones who occupy positions. Therefore, the main problem of 

science is not technology or knowledge, but human! During the last years, the genealogy 

and detailed linguistic studies, especially etymological revelations, based on comparison 

of the European languages, undermine the static dogmas more and more. 

 

If you would like to hear more about new scientific discoveries and about new 

Proceedings No. 15, then you are invited to take a part of the 17
th

 International 

Conference Origin of Slovenes and Europeans. 

  

 

Best regards, 

Marko Hrovat 

President of the Conference 

Origin of Slovenes and Europeans 

 

 


